
TO: Mayor and Borough Assembly 
FROM: Brad Ryan, Borough Manager 
DATE: May 17, 2023 
SUBJECT: Solid Waste Transfer Facility Construction Project Status 

 
 
On May 11, 2023, AMES 1 LLC submitted a protest for the rejection of its bid for the Solid Waste 
Transfer Facility project. 
 
Pursuant to SMC 4.05.050(G), “The manager shall issue a written response to the protestor within 
ten working days of the date the protest is filed. … The response may include an amendment of 
all or any part of the recommended award.” 
 
The deadline for my written response to the protest is May 25, 2023. I will update the Assembly 
on this bid protest process after that date.  
 
 

https://www.codepublishing.com/AK/Skagway/#!/Skagway04/Skagway0405.html

